
 

 

IMPORTANT BUS INFORMATION WILL NOW BE DELIVERED BY SCHOOL MESSENGER 

Our transportation department will now use the School Messenger system to deliver text 
messages, straight to your mobile phone with important information about bus delays and 
cancellations.   

If you are a bus family from Horizon School Division or Holy Spirit School Division, it will be very 
important to opt-in to this service.  This is a free service* that is activated by texting a message 
of “Y” or “Yes” to our school’s short code number:  

For CANADA-BASED numbers: text 978338.  

You can also opt out of these messages at any time by simply replying to one of our messages 
with “Stop”.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Terms and Conditions – Message frequency varies. Standard message and data rates may apply. Reply HELP for help. Text STOP to cancel.  

Mobile carriers are not liable for delayed or undelivered messages.  

See schoolmessenger.com/txt for more info. 

Opt-In from your 
mobile now 

Text “Y” or “Yes”  

to 978338 

(For Canada-based numbers) 

Your bus route will 
be cancelled today. 

Please note that phone calls from our contractor to inform you  
of bus delays and cancellations will end on February 12.  

We will use the automated system beginning February 25. 
 


